
Dear Squirrels,  

 

Well hasn’t another week gone by very quickly. It has been a busy week with Google Classroom being 

set up. I am very proud of the children I can see consistently logging on. Keep up the good work. If you 

haven’t tried any online learning yet, that’s ok, let’s start afresh now and get started. 

I am writing down all the names I see logging on and we will make sure we have special prizes in place 

when we head back to school.  

This week has not been as fun has it? The sun has gone for a few days and it’s been raining miserably, 

meaning we have been stuck indoors. I check the weather every day and the weather man said we 

should see the sun with his hat back on next week! I hope so.  

This week, I have kept busy by checking your Google Classroom, Times Table Rockstars, Bug Club and 

Mymaths! I have also been doing some extra studying myself. Even adults need to keep learning to 

keep our brains active and help them grow. When the school day is over, I have been trying to get out 

into my garden to do some planting. This week I planted some lilies and lavender. I also sorted my 

flowers that had died by taking off the dead petals. That means hopefully, new flowers will begin to 

grow again.  

Have you done any planting at home?  

I am still enjoying my hour’s long walk for my daily exercise too, just to get some fresh air and clear 

my mind from all the work I have been doing.  

What have you been doing to keep active?  

The teachers have all been discussing how excited we are for when we get to see you again, I hope 

it’s soon! I may look a little different when you do see me… 

My belly may have grown a little too and not because I have had too many bisucits… 

 Miss Skipp is having a baby!  I am having a little girl who is due the first week of September! 

Something else that has been keeping me busy, as we cannot pop to the shops, I am having to buy 

lots of baby grows and clothes for my baby from the internet online. 

 I am also struggling to think of little girls’ names. If you have any ideas let me know.   

Well that is my news for this week. Have you got any exciting news to tell me? 

Speak soon.  Remember we can always talk to each other on Google Classroom.  

Miss Skipp 

 

 

 


